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November 4, 2015 

FIDUO Press Release: GPI Mission 2015 

Dear Compatriots: 

This is to inform all residents of Ikun-Ekiti that the Grace Project International (GPI) Mission 
2015 will be hosted at Ikun-Ekiti on November 18, 2015. This program is being co-sponsored 
by FIDUO. 

During the one-day health fair, all needy persons will receive free care in the following areas: 
medical, dental and vision. Please spread the word to your friends, families and loved ones to 
take advantage of this free health promotion. 

Please keep the GPI Team members in prayers as they extend the healing ministry of Christ to 
our people via GPI Mission 2015. Thank you in advance for your anticipated cooperation in 
this matter and remain blessed. 

Sincerely, 

Rev. Canon Olufemi Olajide 
FIDUO PRO 
Ontario, Canada 

Dr. Gabriel S. Bomide 
President of FIDUO 
New York, USA 
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